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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE TAXATION COMMITTEE.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Wagle at 9:00 a.m. on March 17, 2000, in Room 519-S of
the Capitol.

All members were present except: Representative Wilk - excused
Representative Howell - excused
Representative Sharp - excused
Representative Campbell - excused
Representative Long - excused
Representative Edmonds - excused

Committee staff present: Chris Courtwright, Legislative Research Department
April Holman, Legislative Research Department 
Don Hayward, Revisor of Statutes
Shirley Sicilian, Department of Revenue
Ann Deitcher, Committee Secretary
Edith Beaty, Taxation Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee: Shirley Sicilian, Department of Revenue
Randy Allen, Kansas Association of Counties
Don Moler, League of Municipalities
Jolene Graybill, REAP
Marlee Bertholf, Ks Chamber of Commerce & Industry

SB 560 - Streamlined sales tax system for the 21st Century Act

Randy Allen of Kansas Association of Counties, spoke to the Committee in support of SB 560. 
(Attachment 1).

Appearing as a proponent of SB 560, Shirley Sicilian of the Department of Revenue explained SB 560
and said that it would enable Kansas to participate with other states in addressing internet taxation issues.
(Attachments 2 and 3).

Don Moler, Executive Director of the League of Kansas Municipalities testified in favor of SB 560. 
(Attachment 4).

Jolene Graybill of the Regional Economic Area Partnership spoke briefly to the Committee as a proponent
 of SB 560.  (No written testimony was provided.)

Marlee Bertholf, Director of Taxation and Small Business of the Kansas Chamber of Commerce and
Industry testified in support of SB 560.  (Attachment 6).

The hearing on SB 560 was concluded.

HB 2569 - Concerning municipalities; relating to recreation system; combined city and school
system; tax district.

Representative Jim Garner introduced Leroy Alsup, City Manager of Coffeyville, who spoke to the
Committee in support of HB 2569.  (Attachment 7).
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Appearing as an opponent to HB 2569 was Frank Seitz of the Derby Recreation Commission. 
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(Attachment 8).

Laura Kelly of the Kansas Recreation and Parks also spoke to the Committee in opposition of HB 2569.
(Attachment 9).

The hearing on HB 2569 was concluded.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 a.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 20, 2000.


